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Thursday 9th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Field to Food Learning Day at the Royal Bath & West of England Showground

I am writing to tell you about a Field to Food Learning Day planned for the children
hosted at the Royal Bath & West of England Showground for local schools in the
surrounding area.
On Wednesday 19th April, children in Years 3, 4 and 5 will be attending the event which
is a day full of activities with curriculum messages targeting ‘plough to plate’ education,
livestock, arable farming, horticulture, food and including some hands-on demonstrations
and machinery exhibit activities. We will leave school at 9am and return for the end of
the school day.

Your child will need:
A named drinks bottle filled with water
A named packed lunch
A healthy break time snack
To wear school uniform (preferably a jumper/cardigan with the school logo)
To bring a coat
Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 24th March. The trip has
been subsidised by the school and The Royal Bath & West Society, so there are no
costs involved for our families.

Warm regards,
Mrs Lucy Cowgill
______________________________________________________________________

Field to Food Learning Day at the Royal Bath & West of England Showground

I give permission for my child ___________________________________________ to
travel by coach to attend the Field to Food Learning Day at the Royal Bath & West of
England Showground on 19th April 2023.

Signed_______________________________________
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